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www.bncommunity.org
Facebook: Friends of St Britius

Services:

Great news! We are back in church for our services.

We ask that for your safety and for that of others you remember the following:
- please wear a face covering,

- please use the automatic hand sanitiser in the porch on your way in,

- please follow the guidance on the pews where you may sit. They have been
marked to maintain a 2-metre distance from those not in your household.

Sunday 6 June - The First Sunday after Trinity
9.15am Family Communion, Readings 2 Cor. 4.13-5.1, Mark 3.20-end

Wednesday 9 June - 7.00pm Holy Communion

Sunday 13 June - The Second Sunday after Trinity
9.15am Holy Communion. Readings: 2 Cor. 5: 6-10,14-17, Mark 4. 26-34

Wednesday 16 June - 7.00pm Holy Communion.

Sunday 20 June - The Third Sunday after Trinity
9.15am Holy Communion, Readings: 2 Cor. 6: 1-13, Mark 4: 35-41

Wednesday 23 June - 7.00pm Holy Communion

Sunday 27 June — The Fourth Sunday after Trinity
9.15am Holy Communion, Readings: 2 Cor. 8: 7-end, Mark 5: 21-43

Wednesday 30 June - 7.00pm Holy Communion

Sunday 4 July — The Fifth Sunday after Trinity
9.15am Family Communion. Readings: 2 Sam 5:1-5,9-10, Mark 6: 1-13

Anniversaries this month: ’TJF"

Geoffrey Rushforth, Raymond Davis, Paul Brown, John Stone, Rose a2
Hamilton, Alfred Coombs, Michael Rose, Lewis Wilkins, Albert Coombs,
Gladys Woodley, Dick Smalley, Evelyn Faulkner, Norman Bull, b

Virtual Services: If you are not able to attend any of our Sunday services

you can still join in the streamed service from St John's at 10.30am. Zoom
links are posted on the Facebook pages of both churches and all virtual services
can be accessed via the St John’s website: www.stjohnschurchcarterton.org.uk.

Prayers: [f you would like to include any prayers in our services for yourself
or for someone you know, please contact Rossie on 01993 843418.

If you would like prayers added to the monthly Benefice prayer sheet please
contact Lyndsay at layminister@stjohnschurchcarterton.org.uk or 07783 650793.
If you are asking for prayer for someone else, please ask their permission first.

Pilgrim Lunch: Pilgrim Lunch is starting up again at the new day and time of
Tuesdays at 12.00pm, starting Tuesday 8 June, in church. Picnic style lunch, %
with chat and fellowship. You can bring along your own picnic, or some food
to share; it is up to you. Contact Ben Campion 358690 to find out more. 2 &

g
Garden Open and Flower Festival. Unfortunately, this event is not able to

take place this year. We look forward to its return next year.

Village Bash: Sunday 18 July 2.00pm-5.00pm. Put this date in your diary
and come and support this great village event, which has a Disney theme
this year. We are hoping to run a stall or two, including a Peter Pan
Treasure hunt and craft activity, so if you feel you could help please
speak to Carolyn.

Churchwarden: We welcome Rossie Sewell to the team as Churchwarden, along
with Phil, and thank her for standing for this important role.

Contact details: If we can help you with anything please do get in touch.
Rector: Rev. Drew Tweedy 07393 182093 revdrew61@gmail.com
Team Vicar: Rev. lan Howard 07867 784693 ian.barry.howard@gmail.com
Honorary Retired Minister: Rev. Stephen Bessent stephenbessent@btinternet.com
Lay Ministers: Lyndsay Baker layminister@stjohnschurchcarterton.org.uk and Billie Tweedy
Family and Children’s worker: Gary Long 07799 968408 gary@stjohnschurchcarterton.org.uk
Churchwardens: Dr Phil Holmes 01993 843856 p.holmes@brizenorton.org
Rosalind Sewell 01993 843418 rossie.sewell@googlemail.com




